
ATTENTION 
Kittson Healthcare 

MyChart          patients: 

Effective September 21, Sanford Health switched their
billing to electronic/paperless statements through the
MyChart application.

This means that ALL KITTSON HEALTHCARE MyChart
users billing will be paperless on MyChart unless you turn
off this feature in your MyChart application.

This can only be done by the guarantor, or account holder.

If the guarantor does not have an active MyChart, but
anyone under this guarantor does, the guarantor will
need to set up a MyChart account which can be done by
going to www.Sanfordhealth.org and clicking the My
Sanford Chart link that will take you to the My Sanford
Chart sign up page where you will click on the “Sign Up
Online.”

Although Kittson Healthcare is not a Sanford facility, we
do use their MyChart application and therefore are unable
to opt out of this recent billing change.

If you have any questions regarding this change in billing,
please call the Business Office 218.843.3612; Hallock Clinic
Registration 218.843.2165 or Karlstad Clinic Registration
218.436.2251 and we would be happy to assist you.




